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Keeping Healthy and Safe 

Handwashing: Children are asked to wash their hands when they come to school and 
regularly throughout the school day. 

Water bottles: Children may bring a water bottle to school. They will take it home to 
be washed and refilled daily. 

Book Bags: Children can bring a slim book bag to school to keep their reading books in. 
Please bring this to school everyday.   

Learning 

Our Topic: What was the seaside like 100 years ago? We will be learning about the ge-
ographic features of the coast and comparing the seaside 100 years ago with the sea-
side today. In art we will be creating some stormy pictures and in DT we will be design-
ing and making our own hand puppet for a seaside show. In Science we will be identify-
ing the parts of a plant and why they are important.  

PE: Children can bring in their own PE kits and PE shoes. These will be put in a named 
bag on their pegs. We can help provide a PE kit if needed. 

Reading books: The children will be given three reading books to keep all week. These 
will be changed on a Monday. Please read regularly and record this in their reading 
record.  

Homework: We will be beginning to use SeeSaw to upload homework for the children 
to complete should they wish to. However, if they are unable to access SeeSaw there 
are other things they can do, we will keep you informed. 

Phonics  Screening: In response to the Covid-19 pandemic the Department of Educa-
tion cancelled your child’s Year 1 Phonics Screening check. This check will now go 
ahead within the Autumn Term of Year 2, it will be in the same format as originally 
planned for Year 1. If you would like to support your child with this check please read 
daily with your child at home, encouraging your child to “say the sounds and read the 
word” if they are unsure of a word.  

Hello and welcome to a new school year. It is lovely 
seeing everyone back in school and although things 
are a little different at the moment, there are still 
lots of new and exciting things to learn and do. 

Here in Y2H the staff are Miss Harris, Mrs Moores 
and Mrs Ahmed. 

If you have any questions or problems we are happy 
to help. Please contact us at the email address at the 
top of the newsletter. 


